
A	Public	Hearing	of	the	Village	of	Norwood	Board	of	Trustees	was	held	on	Tuesday,	April	23,	2024,	at		
5	p.m.	in	Municipal	Building,	Main	Street,	Norwood,	NY.	
	

Present	:	 Mayor	Mark	Tebo	
	 	 	 	 Trustee	Mike	diVincenzo	
	 	 	 	 Trustee	Robin	Fetter	
	 	 	 	 Trustee	Lisa	Levison	
	 	 	 	 Trustee	Matt	Tebo	
	 	 	 	 	
	 	 Also	Present:	 Louis	Longest	

Richard	Bastille	
	 	 	 	 Sharon	Bastille	
	

Mayor	Mark	Tebo	opened	the	hearing	at	5	p.m.	He	read	the	following	legal	notice	as	published:	The	
Village	of	Norwood	will	hold	a	public	hearing	to	review	the	2024-2025	tentative	budget	April	23	at	5	
p.m.	to	be	followed	by	a	special	meeting	to	adopt	the	budget	at	5:30	p.m.	
	
The	budget	was	reviewed	and	discussed	with	those	present.	
	
Mayor	Mark	Tebo	declared	the	hearing	closed	at	5:30	p.m.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,		
	
	
Lisa	Levison	
Village	Trustee	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


